

Owen Keegan, City Manager Dublin City Council, chiefexecutive@dublincity.ie

23rd July 2021

## Request for Dublin City Council Nominations to the

## **Grangegorman Consultative Group**

Dear Mr Keegan,

The Grangegorman Consultative Group, a statutory group comprising members of all stakeholders of the Grangegorman site, is due to commence a new three year term in September.

The Grangegorman Development Agency is seeking nominations from each of the stakeholder organisations (named in the GDA Act 2005) of persons to be appointed to the new group. Dublin City Council is entitled to nominate two members to the Consultative Group. The outgoing members are Cllr Joe Costello and Cllr Anthony Flynn.

I should be grateful if you would put the matter before the City Council and let me know the nominations in due course.

If you have any queries in relation to this please contact our Communications team at communications@ggda.ie.

Yours sincerely

Gerrard Casey

Chief Executive Officer

On behalf of Grangegorman Development Agency y